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LIGHTFOOT SECURES REVERSAL OF NCAA PENALTIES, POSTSEASON BAN FOR
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAI'I

March 6, 2017

On March 3, 2017, the NCAA Division I Committee On Infractions reversed a postseason ban imposed against
the University of Hawaii’s men’s basketball program.  The Committee also reduced the University’s probationary
period and scholarship reduction penalty.  The decision came after the University successfully appealed the
NCAA’s December 2015 ruling that instituted the penalties.  Lightfoot attorneys William Brooks and Clint Speegle
represented the University in the NCAA proceedings.
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